
 
 

 
PROPOSED ROAD STOPPING – PART EARNSCLEUGH ROAD, EARNSCLEUGH 
 
Date of Notice:    17 November 2022 
 
Public Notice of Proposed Road Stopping 
 
Pursuant to Section 342 and the Tenth Schedule of the Local Government Act 1974. 
 
Off Earnscleugh Road, Earnscleugh 
 
The Central Otago District Council gives notice that it proposes to stop and sell 0.6071 hectares of 
the unformed legal road as described in the First Schedule. 
 
The road to be stopped is located off Earnscleugh Road, Earnscleugh. It is not required for roading 
purposes and is to be amalgamated with the adjoining properties. The continuity of services in the 
road will be protected and preserved by the registration of easements on the resulting titles. 
 
 
First Schedule: 
 

Section Area 
(Ha) 

Reason for Proposed Road Stopping 

1 0.2225 Road to be Stopped, sold, and amalgamated with Part Lot 1 DP 12584 (RT OT13B/77) 

2 0.2110 Road to be Stopped, sold, and amalgamated with Lot 1 DP 352186 (RT 214078) 

3 0.1736 Road to be Stopped, sold, and amalgamated with Lot 3 DP 12584 (RT 275387) 

Total 
Area 

0.6071  

 

From 17 November 2022 a copy of SO Plan 573892 (as lodged with the Office of the Surveyor 
General, Land Information New Zealand and as shown below), may be inspected at the Central 
Otago District Council, 1 Dunorling Street, Alexandra during normal office hours. 
 
Objections to the proposal, giving grounds for the objection, must be made by any person claiming 
to be affected. Objections can be dropped into the Council Office at 1 Dunorling Street, Alexandra, 
emailed to stephanie.mcarthur@codc.govt.nz or posted to: 
  
Statutory Property Officer 
Central Otago District Council 
PO Box 122 
Alexandra 9340  
 
Such objections must be received by Council no later than 4pm, 27 December 2022. 
 
Sanchia Jacobs 
Chief Executive 
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